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Next Week’s Happenings… 

Week of January 22nd: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

Tuesday, 1/23: 

Geometry 

(Chapter 7 Test) 

7th Grade 

(Chapter 8 Test) 

 

Wednesday, 1/24: 

7th Grade 

(Chapter 8 Test cont’d) 

 

Thursday, 1/25: 

Algebra 1 

(Systems of Equations Quiz) 

7th Grade 

(Word Wall Vocabulary Quiz) 

6th Grade 

(4.1-4.4 Quiz) 

 

**Friday, January 26th is the last 

day of Marking Period 2** 

 
 

This week in Homeroom: In 

homeroom, the 6th grade students are 

writing letters back to their Pen Pals! They 

initially wrote letters back in October and 

heard back right before Winter Break. The 

students are eager to write their letters 

and are hoping to meet their Pen Pals at the 

end of the school year! 

 

This week in Algebra 1: The 

students began solving systems of 

equations with a hands-on, inquiry-based 

problem. The students were given fake 

coins and asked to solve a problem. Upon 

completion, the students discussed how to 

solve the problem algebraically by writing 

equations and later graphing the equations 

on the same coordinate plane. The students 

were introduced to the three methods of 

solving systems of equations with the use 

of a song that teachers and their students 

from a high school put together. The link, 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1qHTmx

laZWQ, will bring you to the song that the 

Algebra 1 students truly enjoyed listening 

to in class. Keep up the great work Algebra! 
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